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AVALON SCHOOL EDUCATIONAL TRUST Registered Charity N° 1088050 
 

1st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Nathan Young Fundraiser 

Easter Chocolate Hampers Raffle & Easter Egg Chick Sale 
 
Following our visit from Nathan Young, a talented young deaf swimmer; the School Council have decided 
that they would like to fundraise to help support Nathan’s training as he prepares to compete in 
Deaflympics in Brazil in 2023. 
 
From Monday 7th March the School Council will be selling knitted chicks 
with a cream egg hidden inside for £2.00 each.   

 
 
 
 
They will also be selling raffle tickets at £1.00 a strip for 
the chance to win one of two chocolate hampers. 
 
 
 

 
The School Council would like to thank everyone in advance for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

School Council 


